
Advent

Calendars for

every Child

New Gazebo

Autumn Term

What we’ve funded:

£50 to each class
‘from Santa’ to

spend on
something of the

children's choice

Contributiontowards thepantomine

End of

term

sweeties

Christingle

Glow Sticks

Events Held and Raised:

Christmas
Shopping Day
Raised £369

Cake Sale
Raised £75

Purbrook Infant School PTFA
Newsletter - December 2024

Welcome...

Upcoming Events:

...to our first PTFA Newsletter! A huge thanks to all that supported us last year and helped us
to raise £10,502.74 - this year we’ve started again and are planning some super events over
the next couple of terms that we hope you’ll all enjoy! 

Thank you to everyone who helped and supported our Christmas events - we hope you and your
children enjoyed them as much as we did!  As a thank you from us for being so awesome this
term and putting up with the PTFA being in and around their classes, the children will be
coming home this week with a little packet of sweeties.

As always if you can spare some time and would like to join us or even offer to help at our next
event please pop us an email at ptfa@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk  

Thank you - Lorraine and the PTFA team x

Valentines Disco
Wonky Bar Sale - 6th March (World Book
Day)
Smarties Challenge - May Half Term
Colour Run - Summer Term

ASDA CashPot Update:

Wreath
Making
Raised
£525

Jumper Sales
Raised
£18.20Christmas

Fayre
Raised 
£2597



To the local businesses
that have sponsored and
supported us this term


